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Comments: This project seems to have been poorly conceived from an environmental standpoint. The
extent of this expansion would have permanent deleterious effects on the entire surrounding
valley.

| see potential light pollution issues arising from the probable need for coded lighting in both
parking and structural buildings.

The heat generated by this many parking lots and their long term effect on the surrounding
forest should also be considered.

Along those lines, | suspect the expectation is for heat in the winter and AC in the summer.
The amount of HVAC units potentially running throughout the middle of summer is
unprecedented and the noise sequella should be thoroughly evaluated.

The shoreline has shown continued signs of stress over the years with unchecked camping,
litter and man caused erosion. | see this only getting worse with the significant increase in
human pressure on the lake environment.

The road and trail infrastructure will need to be significantly expanded as well as improved to
handle the increased load. The long term effects of this increase should be taken into
consideration before proceeding.

In addition, the infrastructure for the handling of sewage should be critically evaluated by at
least one additional outside engineering body for completeness.

It's very clear by the number of responses on this proposal that abandonment or significant
downscaling of the plan should be considered. |



